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From: Chris Gekas o=y AN LS 2008

To: Beverly Duffy § o L L SRS S S

Date: 1/15/08 10:37 AM

Subject: Fwd: No to remotely controlled thermostat

>>> Dennis Yang <apple39784@mac.com> 1/12/2008 11:59 AM >>>
This whole idea of allowing govt control of our indoor temperature is wrong. Allowing the option to block out remote
control is not enough. It should not be mandated in the first place.

Concerned Citizen
Dennis Yang
Pleasanton, CA

Sent from my iPhone



